
HARVEST

There will be a service giving thanks for the
Harvest led by Reverend Rich accompanied by

a selection of Harvest Songs. 
We will also be asking for donations of dried
foods and tins beforehand as our Early Years

Class Charity is once again Alnwick Food Bank

Thursday 24th October in St
Bartholomew’s Church at 1.30p.m.
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